From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:58 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment - | NN

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-09-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0040

-- Name --
Richard Chartrand

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
In the throws of a pandemic with Seniors trying to get by with no in crease in income, this is simply not
right. Knowing our voices are not heard, we still say NO. This is another burden.
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